A MESSAGE FROM THE CLUB CAPTAIN 
An update for those of you that could not make it to this month’s meeting held Tuesday night.
Don’t forget the Trentham outing on this Sunday; meeting point, Calder Park BP out-bound McDonald’s car park 9.30 for a 10am departure.
Club Christmas function 
Keep 9 December free, we have booked the Gali Winery Restaurant for a three course Christmas dinner $45 per person. If you could make your 50% deposits to Geoff at the next meeting that would be great. As we have paid a large deposit, would be good to have the funds in the kitty asap. If you have any vegetarian or other dietary needs, please let me know.  
Motorclassica Update
I have put our club into the draw for some spots, things have changed this year, so a space is not guaranteed, but we are in with a chance.  I will update you when I know if we have spots or not. 
September Show-n-shine at Hanging Rock
I went for a drive to the venue yesterday and found a few spots that hopefully we will have to ourselves with a sheltered BBQ facility’s a short 5-minute walk from the café and the Rock.  
See you all on Sunday
See you all Sunday cheers Tony.
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